
 
 

         July 20, 2017 
 
 

 

 

It is with the greatest joy we can now announce the end of our Rector search.  

The Rev. Dr. Christopher Johnson and his wife Debbie will be arriving the 

first week in October.  Their first Sunday with us will be October 8th. 

 

  

Chris has a long list of accomplishments and experiences which we will share 

with you on Sunday, July 30.  We will have one service of Morning Prayer at 

10:30a.m.  In lieu of a sermon, the Search Committee and Vestry will share 

with you Chris’s wonderful background and qualifications. 

 

 

Let’s offer prayers of thanks to God for sending Chris and Debbie to us. 

 

 

Faithfully, 

Gail and Lisa 

 

God is good -- all the time! 
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